Re: CBA Request

Amanda Aldrich <aaldrich@tps.k12.mi.us>

Mon 8/16/2021 8:10 AM

To: Elwell, Abigail <AbigailElwell@mackinac.org>

There was an agreement in place to extend the old contract through the 20-21 school year. They're
currently wrapping up the new contract and it will be posted when it's completed.

Cordially,

Amanda Aldrich (she/her),
Director of Human Resources,
Tecumseh Public Schools
Office: 517.423.2167 x1209

On Thu, Aug 12, 2021 at 4:40 PM Elwell, Abigail <AbigailElwell@mackinac.org> wrote:
Hello Amanda,

My name is Abbee Elwell, and | work on behalf of the Mackinac Center for Public Policy. We are
updating our database of all the school district collective bargaining agreements in Michigan, and it
appears the contracts for teachers and instructional assistants posted on your website expired over
one year ago, in 2020.

Could you attach or point me to the collective bargaining agreement for those employees

for last school year, 2020 - 20217 | understand that many districts are publishing recently negotiated
contacts, but we would like the contracts from last year--although, if you have the new contracts as
well, we would most certainly be grateful to receive those as well.

Thank you for everything you do for your students. | hope you have a great day.

Abbee Elwell

Education Policy Intern

140 W. Main St., PO Box 568
Midland, M| 48640
abigailelwell@mackinac.org
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